
 

Week at a Glance 

Dec 11 - Dec.22, 2023 
 
 
 

Monday Dec. 11 Tuesday Dec. 12 Wednesday Dec. 13 Thursday Dec. 14 Friday Dec. 15 

• PAC meeting 

           -6:30 p.m. library 

 • Salad Bar 

 

• PAC Hot Lunch 
- Pita Pit 

• Remax Hamper 

p/u 
 

• Festive Friday 

Monday Dec. 18 Tuesday Dec. 19 Wednesday Dec. 20 Thursday Dec. 21 Friday Dec. 22 

• Dress Rehearsal 
-Winter Concert 

• Winter Concert: 

Snow Days 

11:00 a.m. & 

1:30 p.m. 

• Salad Bar 

• Santa’s Workshop 
- last day 

donations 
 

• Last day for Santa’s 
Workshop 

Donations 

 

• PAC Hot Lunch 
- Chicken Quesadilla 

• Santa’s 
Workshop 
- shopping 

 
 

• Festive Friday 

• Last day of school 

 

Looking ahead: 

Dec. 11 – PAC Meeting 6:30 p.m. in the library 

Dec. 18 – Dress Rehearsal for Winter Concert– Students only 

Dec. 19 – Winter Concert: Snow Days – Two Daytime showings – 11:00 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. 

Dec. 20 – Last day for Santa’s Workshop donations 

Dec. 21 – Santa’s Workshop Shopping 

Dec. 22 – Last Day of School  

 

 



 

 

 

Happy Friday everyone! 

 

I just can’t get over all of the stuff that is coming in for the ‘Santa’s Workshop.  That bin fills up 2-3 times a 

day.  I also was amazed by all of the hard work that staff and students put into he EDAS campaign.  That was a 

lot of cookie baking and bag painting and hat/glove collecting.  Thank you once again Ms. Arsenault for being 

our dedicated leader. 

 

Just a reminder that we have our PAC meeting in the library on Monday evening and that the items for the 

classroom hampers should come in by Tuesday so that we have time to check them over before pick-up on 

Thursday. 

 

Finally, I have attached a document on Kindergarten Registration for the 2024/2025 school year as well as a 

poster that Ms. McCallister has made up for the Winter Concert.   

 

Reminders 

Winter Concert: ‘Snow Day’ 
We will have a ‘Students Only’ dress rehearsal on Monday Dec. 18, followed on Tuesday Dec. 19th with two 

daytime showings for parents.  The first show will be at 11:00am and the second will be at 1:30pm.  The shows 

will be approximately 40 min long. We are asking that you come to only one of the two shows in order to fit 

everyone in. The afternoon showing will be taped and a link will be sent out to all families. 

 

Santa’s Workshop  
There is a bin in the front foyer where we are collecting new and gently used items. 

 

Please feel free to email me with any questions or comments at andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca 

mailto:andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca


 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 

 

Andrew Ferneyhough 

Principal, Arden Elementary 

and 

Teresa Cameron 

Vice-Principal Arden Elementary 
 


